
 

MEREDITH CENTER OPEN TO RESIDENTS AFFECTED BY STORM 

 
Chelsea, May 22, 2022 - The Municipality of Chelsea invites residents affected by the storm to take advantage of 

the Meredith Centre facilities located at 23 chemin Cecil. The Meredith Centre will be open from 12:00 p.m. to 8:30 

p.m. today and volunteers will be on site. This will allow residents to : 

  

• Drink hot coffee; 

• Take a shower; 

• Recharge their electronic devices; 

• Refill their water containers; 

• Exchange with their neighbors. 

  

Status updates are available on the Municipality of Chelsea's website and Facebook page providing, among other 

things, information on the state of the road network and precautions to take under the circumstances. 
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For more information, please contact 

Roxane Millette 

Communications Officer 

Municipality of Chelsea 

819 827-6215 


